
 

Tuesday 15th July, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

As we reach the end of the academic year, I wanted to inform you of a staffing 

change for September. 

As you may remember, Lizzie Savage was appointed to cover Mrs Rowe’s 

maternity leave. However, Miss Savage has recently made the difficult 

decision to step away from her role here in order to pursue a career in health 

and fitness. Lizzie has been greatly appreciated by both staff and children, and 

she leaves with our heartfelt thanks and very best wishes for the future. 

Looking ahead to September, Mrs Trembath and Mrs Williams will continue to 

support learning in both classes, and we are looking forward to Mrs Rowe re-

joining the team once her maternity leave finishes. 

I also know many of you are looking forward to welcoming your new 

permanent Headteacher, Mr Chalwin. In the meantime, I would like to take 

this opportunity to say what a privilege and pleasure it has been to be part of 

your school family over the past 18 months. Leading two schools has been a 

rewarding professional challenge, and I am proud to have supported St Levan 

through a time of change. It has been my goal to leave the school in a strong 

and stable position for Mr Chalwin, and I believe we’ve achieved that 

together. 

Thank you for making me feel so welcome and for allowing me to experience 

a little of the St Levan magic. I wish the school, its wonderful staff, and all of you 

continued success on the journey ahead. 

Warmest regards, 

 

Jodie Flynn 

Executive Headteacher 
 


